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At St Modwen’s we want everyone to enjoy the sun safely. 
 

Education 
• All pupils will have at least one SunSmart lesson or assembly each year. 

• Parents will be sent information on sun safety and how they can help via school newsletters when 
appropriate. 

 

Spend time in the shade 
• The school is aware of helping children to stay in the shade between 11.00 and 3.00. 

• Children may be asked to spend some time indoors at lunchtime during very hot weather. 
 

School visits and outdoor activities (including sports days) 
• Where  summer trips or activities involve considerable time outside between 11.00 and 3.00, all 

children will be advised to bring sunscreen, wear a hat and have a water bottle. 
 

Cover up 
• Children are encouraged to wear hats while outdoors during the summer. 

• Sunglasses are also encouraged. 

• Staff and children are expected to keep shoulders covered while outside during the summer. 
 

Sunscreen 
• Children should come to school with suncream already applied where possible. 

• Parents may choose to send their children in with labelled suncream and children will apply this 
themselves at lunchtime. 

• Parents are responsible for teaching children how to apply the cream carefully. 
 

Water 
• Everyone is encouraged to drink plenty of water. All children are expected to bring a full water 

bottle to school each day. This can be refilled throughout the day. 
 

Staff 
• All staff are encouraged to promote and model sun safety practices when outdoors, where 

appropriate. 

• Staff will only allow children outside for a limited time on very hot days. 
 
 


